
 

  

 

  

 

 

 

Welcome Summer Campers!!! 
How does your garden grow? 

Let’s get down and dirty as we begin summer with a little planting.  

The children will be able to help create and observe the growth of some 

beautiful flowers in our Bobbie Noonan garden.  

The life cycles of plants, trees and even butterflies will be discussed.   

Many science activities will keep little learners engaged as we create color 

changing carnations and blooming paper flowers! 

This will be a wonderful hands-on learning experience!! 

 

 

Miss Angie from Miss Angie’s Music will be here on Wednesday, June 12 for 

some music fun with the children. 

 

Reminders 
Sunscreen and Bug Repellent –We will be going outside on a daily basis, so don’t 

forget to apply sunscreen and bug repellent before you come to school.    

 

REMIND App – Our way of communicating with the families, right on your phone. 

Don’t forget to sign up today! 

 

Bike Day- Wednesday, June 19  More info to follow. 

 

Center Closed- Thursday, July 4 in observance of the Fourth of July holiday.  


